
Stay in the Loop 
March 8, 2017 

 
 

 Sunday, March 12th  (This Sunday) 

 AM 
This Sunday we will be focusing on Genesis 22:1-5. Worship is not about music.  Music is 

the vehicle in which we use to express our worship to our Creator.  As Abraham approached 

the mountain where he was to offer Isaac as a burnt offering he tells his companions, “Stay 

here while we go worship.”  God has a way in giving us a ‘heart check’ to reveal to us if we 

are loving the gifts more than the Giver.  Sunday, we will look at how idolatry and worship 

go hand in hand. 

 

 PM 

Join us at 6:30pm for our Evening Service as we continue on this same theme. 
 
 

 
 Mark your Calendars! DNOW 2017 will be March 24-26.  Please be praying for our students, Group 

Leaders, Speaker, Worship Leader, Host Homes and Co-host and how God will use them during this 

powerful weekend. 

 

 March 15th Parents, Youth, Host and Cohost home DNOW meeting immediately following the 

Wednesday services over in the Youth Sanctuary. 
 
 Do you play a musical instrument?  Would you like to play in a church orchestra?  If so, 

contact the church office at  770-229-8085 or Daniel  Roberts at danhornplayer@live.com.  Practices 

begin TONIGHT in the Youth Sanctuary from 5:50-6:20pm for practice.  Bring your instrument and a 

music stand if you have one. 
 

 VBS is June 19-23rd!  Sign ups are on the Bulletin Board in the Hallway! 

 

 April 30th is Family Night of Worship during the PM service!  If you are interested in using your 

talents for the Lord and have a song you would like to play or sing, contact Pastor Gary at 

gkubik@harpscrossing.com. 
 

 MEN ONLY!  Pastor Chris is leading a Men’s Bible study every Monday morning at 6:00am in his 

office. Please email him at cwatson@harpscrossing.com and let him know you will be joining them. 
 

 We are seeking two Missions Interns for the Fayetteville campus, the deadline to apply is 
March 26.  For details about the position, please contact Charlotte Lee at 770-461-5318 or 
Keith Turner at kturner@harpscrossing.com. 
 

 
 
 Response Team on call-  March 8th – Walker Curtis 

     March 12th & 15th – Robbie Holloway 
 

Tonight’s Wednesday cleaning schedule-  Debbie Allen & Barbara Fowler 

Youth Assistants:  VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
  

Sunday, March 12th:  
 Babies- Sheree Bailey & Katie Curtis 
 Toddlers – Heather Holloway, Debbie & Jamey Allen 

 Children’s Church: Greta, Evelyn & Thomas Wood 
  Sunday Evening – Ashley Hatchett & Rhonda Dailey 
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